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March 12, 2015 

 

 

Joe Radonich 

Montana Department of Transportation via email: jradonich@mt.gov 

P.O. Box 201001 

Helena, MT 59620-1001 

 

Re:   Closure of the November 22, 2014 diesel fuel and magnesium chloride spill in Gallatin 

County. [CVID 18087] 

 

Dear Mr. Radonich: 

 

The Enforcement Division (ENFD) of the Montana Department of Environmental Quality has 

reviewed the Montana Department of Transportation’s (MDT) March 2, 2015 letter report 

(Report) summarizing activities conducted in response to the above-referenced incident.  

 

Based on review of the information provided in the Report, ENFD is satisfied with actions 

conducted by MDT and is closing this spill file.  Closure of this spill file may not resolve claims 

of third parties who may be adversely impacted by this spill. 

 

ENFD is closing this spill file based on analytical results that did not identify petroleum 

hydrocarbons at concentrations exceeding DEQ’s Tier 1 Risk-Based Corrective Action, Risk-

Based Screening Levels applicable to this spill site. 

 

If you have questions related to this matter, please contact me at either dkenney@mt.gov or the 

telephone number listed below.  Please reference CVID 18087 on any future correspondence 

related to this incident.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Daniel R. Kenney 

Enforcement Specialist 

Enforcement Division 

(406) 444-1453; fax (406) 444-1923 

 

cc via email: Gallatin County DES 

  Gallatin County Environmental Health 


